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 There has, for many years, been ‘talk’ in government of making more use of the Fund, I have over many years 
through RVAG held firm on the source of the funds and the importance to remain, as created. I have been in 
volunteer groups that have delivered projects from the fund. 

  
  
Port Operations and Marine Safety Functions 

I encourage TfNSW to ensure: 

Existing responsibilities for vessel management between TfNSW Maritime and the Port Authorities must remain intact, 
however ensure there is a formal and regular liaison between both parties to support clarity of purpose in respective roles 
and coordination and cooperation where appropriate. The Port Authority should not be granted more powers over 
recreational and light commercial boating as these are not their customers, they have no formal relationship and the 
culture is vastly different between shipping and boating. Any claimed or perceived confusion can be managed with 
appropriate and formal and regular dialogue between these organisations. 

  
  
Moorings 

I encourage TfNSW to ensure: 

Moorings must continue to be managed for the benefit of the general boating public in terms of affordability. To ensure 
appropriate ‘Definitions’ are developed, in consultation with stakeholders, and to improve outcomes regarding ‘mooring 
minders’ and compliance. 

I would encourage the mooring bay management project, that have been discussed, should be progressed.   
  
  
  
I have enjoyed and put in considerable effort in the zoom call consultation, and I trust my points are clear and able to be 
understood and delivered. 
  
 

Michael Jarvin 

  

Go Boating Australia … escape on the water  
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